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August 14, 2017
Dear Student:

We are pleased that you are interested in applying to our 2017 Christian Leaders of the Future Scholarship Program. 

Mississippi Christian Living and Belhaven University partnered in the summer of 2008 to create this annual event for high school seniors in recognition of their Christian leadership within their school, community, and church. 
The application process requires thoughtful responses to seven key questions about your Christian faith and practice. Applicants will be judged on the content, as well as the quality of writing. It is essential that you follow the directions on the application PRECISELY in order to be considered. Note that deadline for entry is Friday, December 1, 2017. Winners will be selected by a panel of Christian community leaders.
In addition to being featured on the cover of the March 2018 issue of Mississippi Christian Living, winners, parents, and special friends will be honored at a reception and awards ceremony to be held at Belhaven University on the afternoon of March 5, 2018. Preceding the reception will be two back-to-back workshops for the students. Two of our finalists will receive $1000 scholarships to the college or university of their choice.
If you have questions or need more information, e-mail Marilyn@MSChristianLiving.com.
We look forward to reading your story! 

Sincerely,
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Marilyn Tinnin

Editor and Publisher

Mississippi Christian Living

www.MSChristianLiving.com
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